
 

 

 

 
    www.thornhill-lees.com                                                            Tel: (01924) 430548 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children in all of the classes are busy learning Christmas songs, and preparing for all 
of the festivities over the coming weeks. Please check Class Dojo regularly for reminders!  
 

Events coming up… 

Tuesday 10th December – Children will be enjoying a Christmas lunch on this day. 
 

Thursday 12th December - Year 1 will be performing the Nativity at 9:15 and then again at 
2:15. Please note anyone who is late will not be allowed to enter the hall as this is not fair 
for the children performing. 
Please collect a ticket at the office as places are limited. 
 

Friday 13th December – Reception Sing-A-Long, parents are welcome to attend at 2:25 
ready to start at 2:30pm. 
 

Monday 16th December – Nursery Nativity 
Sun Performance is at 10:45 
Moon Performance is at 2:15 
 

Tuesday 17th December – Year 2 will be visiting Headfield School to watch the Year 3 
Nativity performance. 
 

Wednesday 18th December – Christmas parties for all. 
 

Thursday 19th December – Two Christmas Elves Show 
2 year old, 3 year old and Reception will be watching a fantastic show called the ‘Two 
Christmas Elves’ 
Please note – afternoon Nursery must attend in the morning to see the show, there will 
be no afternoon nursery on this day. 
2:30pm Year 2 Christingle assembly, year 2 parents are invited to attend. 
 
 

We have lots to look forward to in the last half term so please do check 
your child’s class dojo and the main dojo page for regular updates.  
 

 

We have had a number of complaints from our school neighbours about parking.  Can we 
ask that you please park responsibly and with the needs of our neighbours and the school 
in mind.  Please DO NOT block any driveways or park on double yellow lines or the white 
zig-zag lines outside school. 
 
Applications for Reception and Junior School  
It is time to apply for a school place if your child is in 3 year old Nursery or Year 2. If your child is in our Nursery, they 
do not automatically get a place in our school for Reception. You must apply for a place on the website below.   If your 
child is in Year 2, you must apply for a place at Headfield Junior School or elsewhere. Applications must be in by 15th 
January 2024. 
Apply here: Kirklees Council   Please come and see Mrs Wilson in the school office if you need any help. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
Should you have any questions or suggestions then please let us know. 
Ms Loonat (Acting Deputy Head) 

 

 
 
 
 

School Term Dates and 
Holidays for the Academic 

Year 2024-25  
 

School closes for Christmas 
on Friday 20th December  

 
School reopens for the spring 

term on  
Monday 6th January 2025  

 
School closes for the half 

term on  
Friday 14th February  

 
School reopens on Monday 

24th February  
 

School closes for Easter on 
Friday 4th April  

 
School reopens for the spring 
term on Tuesday 22nd April  

 
School closes for the Spring 
Bank Holiday on Friday 23rd 

May  
 

School reopens on Monday 
2nd June  

 
School closes for the summer 
holidays on Friday 18th July  

 
Inset Days 2024-25  

Monday 21st July 2025  

Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

http://www.thornhill-lees.com/
https://educationandchildcare.kirklees.gov.uk/SynergyWebsite_Live/

